
 

  

 

  

Apprenticeship Students: Assessment 

Submission Extensions (Covid-19 enforced) 

Context 

Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, apprenticeship students are having their studies affected in a number 

of ways. Students in areas of work considered essential are no longer being given time to devote to 

their studies. Students in areas of work that are not considered essential may no longer have access to 

their workplace or may have been placed on furlough. As individual circumstances vary it is 

requested that the challenges faced by students are managed through extensions. As the situation is 

ongoing, academic staff may need to give a submission date that is later than the board date. In this 

situation students would be taken to the next (following) monthly board. 

Scope 

This proposal only relates to apprenticeship students and is only to be applied during the period of the 

Covid-19 pandemic.  

Variation 

This variation to the University’s regulations temporarily allows apprenticeship students to be given 

extensions on an individual student basis with a date for submission beyond the date of the meeting of 

the Board of Examiners where the module would normally be considered.  


